
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

UPDATE: Mr. Edwards has been located safe in Orlando. Thank you for your assistance. 
 

 
Deputies Searching for Missing, Endangered Adult 

       
 
 
Seminole Co.(January 6, 2019)-Seminole County Sheriff’s deputies are searching for a missing and endangered adult with 
a history of mental health issues. He has been without prescribed medication for several days.  
 
 
The missing man is identified as 27-year-old Justin Dwayne Edwards of Lake Mary. Justin was last seen Thursday leaving 
the family home in the 2800 block of Amaya Terrace. Family members say Justin was en route to the Sanford Sunrail 
station. He has not been seen or heard from since that time. 
 
 
There is no indication of foul play at this point. If you have any information on Justin’s whereabouts please contact the 
Seminole County Sheriff’s Office at (407)665-6650. Thank you for your assistance.  
 
 
Please do not respond back to this email as the account is not monitored.  For more information contact: 
PIO Bob Kealing (bkealing@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407)665-6950 
(407)473-4698 
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